
 

WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 9th October 2022 

 
Dear Church Family and Parish Friends,  
 
Hoping this email finds you all well.  
 
This news email contains information on the following:  

1. Parish prayer on Tuesday (11th October) at 7.30pm on zoom 

2. The foodbank, on Wednesday 19th October, from 2-4pm at St. Mary's 

3. A prayer walk from St. Paul's on Saturday 22nd October at 10am 

4. Litter picking from St. Mary's on Saturday 22nd October at 2pm 

5. Some sad news about Sheila Brown 

Love and prayers,  
Alex 
 

 
1. Parish prayer on Tuesday (11th October) at 7.30 pm on zoom 
 
Our next parish prayer meeting will be on Tuesday 11th October (this Tuesday) at 7.30 pm on Zoom.  
 
The zoom information is here:  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87877723021?pwd=WVZGbTBISVhUR3dyUDUzUjlSWnFOZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 878 7772 3021 
Passcode: 696219 
 
Please do join this important activity if you can.  
 
2. The foodbank, on Wednesday 19th October, from 2-4 pm at St. Mary's 
 
Our next parish foodbank collection will be on Wednesday 19th October, from 2-4 pm, at St. Mary's. The 
items the foodbank are particularly collecting this month are as follows:  
 
Long-life sponge puddings, coffee, powdered milk, tinned meat (not corned beef), tinned fish, tinned 
tomatoes, long-life fruit juice, custard, tea bags, shampoo, conditioner, male/ female deodorant 
 
3. A prayer walk from St. Paul's on Saturday 22nd October at 10 am 
 
This is advance notice that we will be having a parish prayer walk from St. Paul’s on Saturday 22nd 
October at 10 am (a prayer walk from St. Mary’s will follow on another date).  
 
Please do save this time in your diary and more information will follow.  
 
  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87877723021?pwd=WVZGbTBISVhUR3dyUDUzUjlSWnFOZz09


4. Litter picking from St. Mary’s on Saturday 22nd October at 2pm 
 
On Saturday 22nd October at 2pm, we will be going litter picking from St. Mary's. (Litter pickers and 
plastic gloves will be provided). Please do come and help if you can - we were amazed how much litter 
we (sadly) picked up when we did this from St. Paul's the other week.  
 
5. Some sad news about Sheila Brown 
 
Angus and Caroline Brown (from St. Paul's Howell Hill) want to let you all know the sad news of the 
death of Angus' mother Sheila.  
 
They have provided the following information concerning arrangements for the funeral and 
thanksgiving service:  
 
This will be held in the afternoon on 18 October, commencing at 2.45pm (for approximately an hour) in 
the Chapel at Randalls Park Crematorium (Randalls Road, Leatherhead, KT22 OAG). Please no flowers.  
 
People will then have the opportunity to continue to remember Sheila over a variety of refreshments at 
a venue to be confirmed (probably in the Leatherhead / Ashtead area). 
 
Everyone is welcome and Angus & Caroline have said they would look forward to seeing as many 
people as are able to come. 
 
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
07312 113019 
 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 

 


